
The following is the update to the multiple survival surgery exception (additional survival 
caesarean section surgeries) for three nonhuman primates. The exception was approved on 
May 20, 2019 for the period from June 1, 2019 to July 31, 2021.  No additional surgeries were 
performed on nonhuman primates #09-24 and #14-33. A survival surgery was performed on 
#14-30 in July 2020, which leaves a final terminal surgery to be carried out in the future.  
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